Aughrim Parish Newsletter 21st January 2017 Third Sunday in Ordinary Time

Saturday 7.30p.m. Deceased members Minton Family

John Dunne, Garrymore

Saturday 7.30p.m. Mary Dolan,

Peter, Bridget & Patsy Ward

Michael Keary

Readings and psalms for next weekend: pages 224 -229 Vol 1

ST Catherine's national School still have some calendars for sale at the school and in Burkes Shop. Your support would be appreciated.

Leaving and Junior Cert Supervised Study

Starting Saturday January 21st in Cappataggle Centre from 9:30 to 1:30. €8 per session. To book a place contact 085 7412017.

The Kilconieron Camogie Club Bingo fundraiser that was postponed in November is now on the 28th of January in the Meadow Court Hotel at 8-30pm sharp. €500 jackpot to be won. Your support is much appreciated.

Exploring Ballinasloe is an initiative of the Fit Town Project to promote and develop Ballinasloe's rich outdoor environment - so much to do and see. Full details

@ http://www.ballinasloe.ie/exploringballinasloe.html

The dedicated staff and volunteers of the Athlone Branch of the **Dyslexia Association** of Ireland would like to invite children (ages

7 -12) to their workshop for a new term. For further information, please contact the branch. All new children are welcome.

Start Date: Monday 30th January Venue: St. Mary's National School Gracepark Road, Athlone 4.30 - 6.30

Coordinator: Damien McIntyre Tel: 087 6040060

CAPPATAGGLE HURLING CLUB: Senior and Juvenile Player Registration will take place on Sunday 22nd January, 11.30 to 12.30, in Cappataggle Community Hall.

The Seumas O'Kelly Players will run a night of original plays written by local authors in Loughrea library on the 27th of January at 7.30. Tickets, €5, will be on the door. For any info call or text Daniel at 085-2810895

St Gabriel's Ladies football club continue to collect old clean clothes for "Cash for Clobber" . Please contact a member of the executive for information.

ST GABRIELS G.A.A. CLUB

Membership is now due: Adults: €50, Family membership: €80, Juvenile: €35, Every membership receives a free ticket to enter into a draw in the National G.A.A. Club draw worth €10 while tickets available. First prize: A new Opel Corsa and 13 other prizes. Draw takes place 8th March, 2017.

The Annual Cancer Care West and St Gabriel's G.A.A. club walk takes place on Saturday the 4th of February . The Cancer Care walk commences at Coens Shop Kilmalaw and goes to the G.A.A. club house in Ballinalsoe. Anyone interested in taking part in the walk, taking a walk card or supporting the walk in any way please contact Larry Lohan @ 0877661059 or any member of the St Gabriels G.A.A. Club executive. All support is appreciated.

Little Smarties pre-school are accepting enrolments NOW for the free early childhood care and education (ECCE) scheme. All children who are three can avail of this from January 2017. Those turning three from January, can enrol for the scheme starting in April. Places also available for children under three. Call Gill at 087 4157312 or Marie at 087 6109927

Contact details for newsletter: Fr Geraghty 09096 73724 or colettetreacy1@hotmail.com

